
	

Second Grade’s 

April Newsletter 

Happy	Easter	and	
Spring	Break!!	 

We	Are	Learning	About…	
 
Reading:		In	reading	the	students	are	learning	all	
about	non-fiction	books.	Students	are	learning	about	
all	the	features	in	a	non-fiction	text	that	can	help	
them	navigate	through	the	more	difficult	vocabulary.	
 
Writing:	Students	will	begin	writing	science	lab	
reports.	Through	using	the	scientific	method,	
students	will	create	and	conduct	their	own	scientific	
experiments.	
	
 
Math:	Students	are	learning	how	to	subtract	double	
digits	from	each	other.	Students	are	also	learning	
how	to	go	next	door	and	borrow	from	their	neighbor	
when	the	number	on	the	bottom	is	higher	than	the	
number	on	top.		 

Important		Dates	 
 
April	10	–	Spring	Break!	
 
April	19-	Return	from	Spring	
Break!		
 
April	23

	
–	Trip	“Miss	Nelson	Is	

Missing”	at	Lehman	College 
 
	 

Homework:	
Please	check	your	child’s	homework	folder	and/or	notebook	for	new	words,	
math	worksheets,	important	letters	and	trip	permission	slips.	Please	
remember	to	read	with	your	child	for	at	least	30	mins	a	night!	 

Please remember your teacher is available to meet by 
appointment on Tuesday afternoons from 2:30pm-3:00pm for 
any questions and concerns.  


